

UNIVERSITY of OREGON

EUGENE, OREGON

April 26, 1941

Dear Vic:

We understand that you are planning on coming to the University of Oregon next fall. In order to get better acquainted with the school and some of the fellows, we would like very much to have you as our guest for Junior Weekend, May 9-11.

Some of the outstanding activities scheduled are the Junior Prom with a big-name band, the all-campus picnic, the canoe fete with floats from each house representing some part of the Arabian Nights, and a track meet with 0. S. C. to top things off. We guarantee that you will be busy the entire time that you are here, and that you will see college life in full swing.

Please write and let us know if you are coming and when you plan to arrive. We are looking forward to seeing you soon.

Very truly yours, Ken Roden

Ken Roden

Sigma Alpha Epsilon